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Bulletin # 3 

 
 

1. There has been significant engagement and input from the public following the 

recent public consultation on this project. Almost one thousand submissions have 

been received, we thank everyone involved for these submissions.  

 
2. The public display of the material from the second public consultation has been 

removed from the project office. All material is still available on the project 
website: www.n6galwaycity.ie. 

 
3. Queries on the project can be made by contacting the project team by phone, email 

or post. Contact details are as follows: 
 

Phone : 091 460675 
 
Email : N6GCOB@arup.com  
 
Address : Arup / NRPO, 

  Corporate House,  
  City East Business Park,  
  Ballybrit,  
  Galway. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


